From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Suggested Site Inspections for Sizewell C Planning Inspectorate

Date: 21 May 2021 12:02:43

Dear Sir / Madam

As a registered interested party in this inspection (IP20026505) I would like to suggest the following site inspections are included during your tours.

- The village of Eastbridge with particular interest in the road from Leiston to the Eel's Foot which will be closest to the build.
- St Peter's Church at Theberton, our almost 1000 year old church, which will be unprotected from extreme lorry and other traffic for at least the first 3 years of the build and certainly until EDF complete and inaugurate the link road.
- The Coast Guards' Cottages at Dunwich Heath, to overlook the total site and take in the impact that it will have on the whole area. Please bring accurate (or best provided) maps, to be able to see the extent of the current proposals.
- The Sluice. I would respectfully suggest walking from the Coast Guards' Cottages, as you will pass by the overswept beach tops to the Sluice. At the Sluice, consider images that I and other can submit to show how this small beach construction impacts the beach structure which changes monthly depending on the weather.

I hope that you are able to consider these suggestions. Yours faithfully

Dr Dave Robb Sustainability Director, Cargill